## TOWN OF FRISCO, CO

## **REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS (RFP)**

## **Asphalt Slurry Seal**

The Town of Frisco is seeking proposals from qualified firms for Asphalt Slurry Seal of various streets in Frisco. This work may start no earlier than May 20, 2024 and must be completed by August 25, 2024. Additional information and access to all project related documentation, can be obtained by contacting Landon Sengelman at <a href="mailto:landons@townoffrisco.com">landons@townoffrisco.com</a> or (970) 668-9154.

There will be a mandatory pre-bid meeting/site walk-through on January 10, 2024 @ 10 AM at 0102 School Rd, Frisco.

All proposals will be due no later than 12:00 PM, February 7<sup>th</sup>, 2024. All proposals shall be mailed to Po Box 4100 Frisco, CO 80443 or hand delivered to Landon Sengelman, Streets Department Supervisor at 102 School Rd, Frisco, CO 80443 or emailed to landons@townoffrisco.com.